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Memo 
 
To: State Library Commission 
 
From: Darlene Staffeldt, State Librarian 
  
Date: September 21, 2009 
 
Re: Revised final draft of the Interlibrary Sharing Protocol 
 
 
After following the suggested adoption schedule for revision of the Montana Interlibrary 
Sharing Protocol as presented in Bob Cooper’s memo to you dated July 20, 2009, I 
bring to you this final draft of the Interlibrary Sharing Protocol for your adoption.   
 
MLA ILL Interest Group Co-Chairs Christine Vance and David Ketchum insured that 
comments received were appropriately addressed in this their final draft.  
 


